
 

Maths 

We have been getting practical in maths this 

week. The children have been learning about 

metric units of measure and how to convert 

between different units.  The children 

measured objects using centimetres and 

converted their answers into millimetres and 

metres. Next, they weighed different objects 

and converted their answers between grams 

and kilograms, 

There is a really good online resource to 

support with reading scales here 

http://www.ictgames.com/weight.html 

 

Literacy 

“I myself will take up arms—I myself 

will  be your general, judge and 

rewarder of every one of your 

virtues in the field.” Elizabeth I. 

We have been writing speeches from 

Queen Elizabeth 1st point of view. 

The children have been thinking 

about how she might have addressed 

her troops at Tilbury. 

 

HOMEWORK 

The children all worked hard on last 

weeks homework. This week we would like 

the children to fill in their pupil profile. 

This is a great resource for teachers to 

find out lots of information about each 

and every child in their class. 
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